
Thursday 6th December 2020 

In the Infant Class, we have been busy measuring.  We’ve used rulers to 

measure classroom objects, tape measures to measure ourselves and metre 

sticks to measure the school.  The more practice we’ve had, the better we’ve 

been getting at estimating as well.  One of the Year 2 children was only 1.5m 

out with her estimate of the length of the school! 

        

 

Last week we were lucky enough to have a trial judo session in school.  The 

children played fun games on the mats and learned how to perform judo holds 

and throws.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We were also visited by our first ‘Secret Reader’ who shared a fascinating 

story called ‘Skin we are in’.  She also brought some African musical 

instruments for us to play which really brought the experience to life.  

          


